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May 20 2003

Conference on Jewish Material Claims against Germany, Inc.
Dr. Israel Singer

Mr. Julius Berman
Mr. Gideon Taylor

Subject: Shoah Research. Documentation and Education

These lines are in reply to your memorandum dated April 11,2003.

After consulting the opinion of the organizations representing the Fifth Aliya in
Israel (the sons and daughters of the German speaking immigration) the feeling
and message is clear and strong. A substantial allocation for Shoah research,
documentation and education is a must.

Without working in the direction of emphasizing documentation and education,
the Shoah and its lesson will be forgotten very fast.

It must be remembered that the sector I represent namely the Council of Jews
from Germany is aware of the fact that the funds allocated by the conference are
derived wholly from the liquidation of the Jewish property in Germany. Our
opinion should have a major bearing on any future decision regarding
allocations of these funds.

With very best regards

M. Koll Nesher
Council of Jews from Germany

Copy: Mr. Fritz Weinschenk



